














Brothers, Sheila C 

From: Gill, Sharon

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 10:22 AM

To: Brothers, Sheila C

Cc: Kraemer, Philipp

Subject: RE: Proposals for UC Review
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Sheila, 
That is correct. 
Sharon 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Brothers, Sheila C  
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 10:19 AM 
To: Gill, Sharon 
Subject: RE: Proposals for UC Review 
 
I asked Kaveh. He thought that if the UC does not see a need to review them, then I can document that 
with the proposals.  
  
Thus, from your email below, I understand that the UC does not wish to review ARC 550, ARC 551, or 
ARC 510 because while they are in the undergraduate course domain, they all require graduate standing 
as a prerequisite. 
  
Thanks, Sharon! 
Sheila  

From: Gill, Sharon  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2007 2:20 PM 
To: Brothers, Sheila C 
Subject: RE: Proposals for UC Review 
  
Sheila, 
Since these courses all have a prereq of "Admission to Graduate Program in Architecture" do they 
need to be in the Undergraduate Council? 
  Sharon 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Brothers, Sheila C  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2007 1:40 PM 
To: Gill, Sharon 
Subject: Proposals for UC Review 

Good afternoon, Sharon! I have three new course proposals (attached and id’d below) for review by 
the Undergraduate Council. The college sent them directly to us. 
ARC 550 
ARC 551 
ARC 510 
  
Thank you! 
Sheila  
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